



VPAC-095-2013/C/S January 25, 2013

Dear Colleagues,

On the eve of the International Customs Day I am pleased to greet you and renew my greatest desire of success and accomplishments for the institutions that you lead.

In my capacity of Regional Vice President, a position I am honored to hold and that was granted to me by you, I hereby emphasize my absolute commitment and total willingness to encourage and promote all regional initiatives, for our institutions to continue to grow for the welfare of our nations.

From Uruguay, please receive my warmest regards and best wishes for a happy International

Customs Day!

Mr. Enrique Canon

Regional Vice-President of the WCO

Director General of Customs Uruguay